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Comments: I am against the construction of the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985. It will create

more traffic than it already does and it will harm the wildlife and vegetation there. I am pro preserving the land

and keeping it as natural as possible. I find it to be a terrible idea to build a roller coaster in the mountains. Keep

it in the city (Albuquerque) please. Thank you. I hope you choose the land over profit and destruction.


